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 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: May 31, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer    

Subject: Upper Elementary and Middle School Mathematics Recommendation 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the June 6, 
2022, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting. I would like to share the 
textbook committee’s recommendation for MidSchool Math to be used in our fifth 
through eighth grade classrooms. 

The cost of Student Licenses, Teacher Guides and Onsite Training for all four grade 
levels is $522,546.60. The cost of consumable workbooks is $100,487.10 for year one. 
The Academic Services Department is looking into other ways to have them printed for 
a lower cost and will evaluate the need for the full workbook at the end of the first year.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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